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May 6, 2025 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Jennifer Light, Director of Power Planning 
 
SUBJECT: Power Plan Update 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Presenter: Jennifer Light 
 
Summary: The Power Division is preparing the Council’s Ninth Regional Power Plan. Since 

this is a long process with many interconnected components, staff plan a standing 
item at Council meetings to provide members an update on the status of work to 
date and highlight next steps. 

 
Of particular note for the May Council meeting, staff will spend some time 
outlining what is anticipated in the coming months as we near the transition into 
scenario modeling.  

 
Relevance: Under the Northwest Power Act, the Council is required to review its power plan 

no less frequently than once every five years. The Council initiated its review of the 
power plan in February 2025, with a goal of developing a final power plan by 
November 2026. 

 
Workplan: B. Development of Ninth Power Plan 
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